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District Governor Visit 
Today is the official club visit of 

our District Governor Mark 

G. Scolnick. It is the time to get 

to know our district goals and 

expectations for the good of 

Rotary.  

 

 

 
Our club does it again 

On August 2, 2020, New Tampa 
Noon Rotary club donated an 
industrial vegetable processor to 
the Free Hot Meal project. This 
machine will help in shredding, 
slicing, and dicing all variety of 
vegetables.  

Our Rotary members Dr. Puram 
and Vinnie Kudva handed over the 
machine to the organizers.  

 

 

The organizers of the Hot Meal 
program were delighted to see 
another great service by New 
Tampa Noon Rotary Club. They 
expressed high regard for the 
Rotary and for the first time 
realized that there is a great Rotary 
club right in their neighborhood.  

Thanks to the Rotary for opening 
opportunities. 

Hello, from neighboring 
Rotary Club  

It is with regret that we had to give 
up our ambitious project at St 
Thomas. After one year of initial 
contact, there was no sign of any 
progress. Because of our desire to 
do the project, we had requested 
and received 50K dollars in DDF. 
This hold on $50K we could not 
proceed with any other Global 

Grant project. We have now 
returned 18K of DDF back to Rotary 
Club of Tampa.  

They have now expressed a desire 
to work with us on doing some 
Global projects. Together we can 
do more. 

Joint Rotary Virtual 
Meeting 

Joint virtual meeting with our 
Rotaractors will be held on third 
Wednesday of every month.  This 
will be an evening meeting in lieu 
of noon meeting. 

 
Meeting hosted via Zoom 
Date: Wednesday, August 19th, 2020 
Time: Starts @ 7:00 PM 
Meeting ID: 368 656 4622 

  

Just for Fun  

 

This week this column is dedicated 

to those who hate it. 
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